
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

Upcoming Events                                      Mihsill family traveling in USA July– August                            VBS through-out Côte d’Ivoire 

 1 SEEK the Lord to be 
with the Mihsill family 
as they begin their 
summer Home As-
signment in the USA 

2 CALL on the Lord 
for VBS Teachers and 
Children in the Cen-
tral District who will 
be in Yamoussoukro 
this week 

3  PRAY for the 
house church in 
Burkina Faso to 
grow in number and 
spiritual maturity 

  

4 CALL upon the 
Lord for invited 
speakers for CBH 
French broadcasts 
to be available and 
prepared 

5  CALL on the Lord 
with thanksgiving 
for all who helped 
COG missionaries 
for the FIND YOUR 
STRIDE Campaign 

6 SEEK the Lord for 
the first three-
wheeler motorcy-
cle to be pur-
chased this month 
for the YEP Project 

7 COME to the Lord 
today celebrating 
all the good things 
He is doing through
-out Franco-phone 
Africa 

8 SEEK the Lord for 
healing for a Chil-
dren of Promise 
child, Annie, who is 
having problems 
with her left ear 

9 CALL on God to 
restore the economy 
of Burundi, which is 
causing much hard-
ship on the people 

10 SEEK the Lord to 
uplift the local 
women’s groups to 
continue walking 
and growing to-
gether 

11 PRAY for  the 
IBAO Committee 
making plans for a 
pastors and spous-
es seminar to be 
held in October  

12 SEEK the Lord to 
lead Jean, the Na-
tional Youth Presi-
dent as he leads 
the Youth across 
the country 

13 CALL to the Lord 
for John  and Gwen 
Johnson, Regional 
Coordinators, as 
they seek new mis-
sionaries for Africa 

14. PRAY for the 
new construction 
to begin on the na-
tional property in 
Rwanda which was 
dedicated in May 

15 PRAY to the Lord 
with up-raised hands 
for rains that began 
last month in West 
Africa for the farmers 
who need to plant 

16 THANK the Lord for 
listening to our pray-
ers for the healing of 
Simon, a Children of 
Promise volunteer, 
who  had eye surgery 
and is doing WELL 

17  CALL upon the 
Lord for CBH French 
radio speakers in 
prayer that the Holy 
Spirit may speak 
through them as 
they reach youth 
through the Tribune 
Jeune broadcast 

18 PRAY for stability 
to return to Eastern 
Congo so that refu-
gees may return to 
their villages and 
homes 

19  SEEK the Lord’s 
presence to work 
in the lives of chil-
dren in the North-
ern part of CI who 
will attend the VBS 
in Kanoroba next 
week 

20 SEEK the Lord to 
guide the Deux 
Plateaux Church 
Children of Promise 
group as they 
begin to collect 
child applications 
for sponsorship 

21 CALL upon the 
Lord with rejoicing 
as we celebrate 
the salvation He 
freely  gives to all 
who trust in him 

22  SEEK the Lord for 
children in Congo to 
be able to attend 
their Sunday School 
groups in refugee 
camps near Goma 

23  CALL on the Lord 
for students  attend-
ing university to hold 
fast to their relation-
ship with the Lord 
during this time of 
tests 

24  Seek the Lord to 
restore the social 
cohesion of the 
people of Burundi 
which has a long 
history of ethnic vio-
lence and struggles 

25  CALL on God to 
encourage the Na-
tional Women's 
leader in Côte d’Iv-
oire, Mrs. Kouassi, to 
reactivate the 
Committee  

26  COME to the 
Lord with rejoicing 
as Larry Sellers cel-
ebrates his birth-
day today 

27  SEEK the Father  
for persons who 
have a calling to 
be Sunday School 
teachers to present 
themselves to their 
pastor 

28 THANK the Lord 
for all  who worship 
HIM in thousands of 
languages across 
Africa today 

29  Pray for the pow-
er of the gospel to 
bring renewed trans-
formation to Chris-
tians in the country 
of Burundi  

30  SEEK the Lord in 
prayer for new IBAO 
students to present 
themselves as candi-
dates to the IBAO 
Committee 

31 CALL on the Lord 
to be with the 
Exécutive  Commit-
tee in Côté  d’Ivoire, 
working on two self-
sustaining projects 
to help the church 

   

Church of God 

Then you will call on me and come and pray to me, and I 

will listen to you. You will seek me and find me when you 

seek me with all your heart.     

Jeremiah 29:12-13 

Bibles being 
given to those in 
Djapadji near 
the Liberian 
border. 


